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08 June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I hope you and your family are all keeping safe and well. I wanted to let you know that we are all thinking of you 

in these extraordinary circumstances and are here to support you as much as we can.   

Part of this support is to give access to transition work to year 11 students who have been given a conditional 

offer for Grace Academy Post 16.  The idea of this is to bridge the gap between GCSE and Year 12 and help 

prepare your son/daughter for the type of work they will be covering in Post 16.  They will need to complete the 

transition work for each subject they have chosen to study in September.  Please see below step by step on how 

to access this work. 

• Log into your google drive and select GAS distance learning folder. 

• Click on year 11 

• Click on one of the subjects you intend to study 

• Then click on the relevant folder  

• Complete the task 

 

If you are having any technical issues please email help@gas-ict.on.spiceworks.com and report your problem or 

contact Mrs Baker on 0121 329 4614 or juliebaker@graceacademy.org.uk  

The work we have uploaded will be useful to help all Y11 students transition and bridge the gap from Y11 to Y12 

whether they are at Grace or somewhere else.  

Should you require any further support or your son/daughter would still like to apply for Post 16 at Grace please 

do not hesitate to get in touch on the email or number above. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kelly Williams 

Assistant Principal, Post 16 and Pupil Premium 
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